
I support HB2695
Recent decisions by the marine board have not supported their mission of: environmental stewardship for safe and enjoyable 
experience.
That's because the marine board is dominated by power boaters.
Now is the time to bring in a more diverse membership, things are different now than they were 60 years ago when the board was 
formed.


